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We have received an email indirectly on the 27th May 
informing us that SRUC Veterinary Services are closing 
the Edinburgh Veterinary Investigation Centre post-
mortem facilities on Friday 14th June 2019, and so will 
be unable to perform any post-mortems in the future.  
 
 
However we will continue to maintain post-mortem 
services for all classes of livestock to all clients of the 
Farm Animal Practice.  
 
 
There are a number of options available, and so any 
clients who would like a post-mortem done should ring 
Ali in the FAP reception on 0131 445 4468, and we can 
arrange for the post-mortem to be done. 


